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Lukestone Care Home residents celebrate World Food Day

Friday 16 October marked World Food Day, so we organised some international food tasting for our residents here at

Lukestone Care Home.

Our amazing staff team prepared wonderful meals and dressed up beautifully in themed fancy dress for the event.

Our ladies and gents were able to sample a variety of food from Nepal, Poland, Greece, India and Romania, which they all

thoroughly enjoyed, as we played National songs from a few different countries.

It was a day full of fun and great food. Thank you to all our amazing staff for sharing their dishes with us!

 

 

 


